
HAPPY EASTER
from the children of

Chipstead Village A very big thank you to the talented artists who 
contributed the pictures for this card.

Alexandra (8), Anastasia (7), Antonia (10)
Benjamin (10), Charles (9), Charlotte (10)

Daniel (6), Eliza (8), Evie (8)
Holly (11), Izzy (9), Izzy (11), Layla (8)



In these strange and extraordinary times, we want you to know 
that we are thinking of you.  

Easter is generally a family time; your wider Chipstead family 
is here to buffer you from the overwhelming challenges around us 

at present.  The Village is once again demonstrating that it is a great 
community and the response from Volunteers to help those who are 

self isolating has been tremendous, thank you.  

Many local shops have also entered into the spirit of things by 
offering home deliveries.

Have a great Easter and enjoy your virtual get togethers and phone 
calls with friends and families. 

Above all, keep safe and keep smiling!
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